The Area's Premier Family Owned & Operated Senior Living Community

April 21, 2023

Dear Residents, Family Members and Resident Representatives,

Happy days are here again! For the first time since March of 2020, our staff members are finally able to take off their facemasks. It's been an incredible week, as our residents are able to see the smiling faces of their caregivers, some for the very first time. A resident from our Skilled Nursing neighborhood looked at her nurse and said, "You have such beautiful white teeth!" This has also been a boost of joy for our staff members. Many of our employees have never seen their co-workers' faces, until now. This has been a long road, and we're incredibly thankful to have reached this milestone in the pandemic recovery.

Of course, if any of our staff members are exhibiting symptoms, they will wear a facemask. We ask the same of our visitors. We're still not allowed to have visitors in our indoor common areas, but the rising outdoor temperatures are conducive to outdoor visits.

We hope you have an enjoyable weekend. As always, we appreciate your ongoing support.

Regards,

The Keane Family

2500 Ridgewood Rd., Wall, NJ 07719 Ph: 732-528-9311 / Fax: 732-528-9026